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Southwest Health District
Worth County Health Department
1012 West Franklin Street
Sylvester, Georgia 31791
(229) 777-2150   Fax (229) 777-2170    Emergency 888-430-4590  

TEMPORARY FOOD SERVICE
VENDOR INFORMATION

· The fee for Temporary Food Service Application at an event lasting 1-3 days is $50.00 made payable to the Worth County Health Department. This fee should be submitted with your application. Non profit vendors will need to submit a copy of their 501-C3 to be exempt from fees and complete a Temporary Non Profit Application.

· The completed Temporary Food Service Establishment Application Packet must be turned in and the application fee paid to the Worth County Health Department no later than 30 days prior to the date of the event. Applications received after the 30 day deadline will incur a late fee of $25.00 (Total fee of $75.00). Applications received within 10 days of an event will not be processed and permits will not be issued to those vendors.

· Application and fee payment can be submitted in person at the Worth County Health Department or mailed to:
                                       Worth County Health Department
                                  Attn: Environmental Health
                                  PO Box 785
                                  Sylvester, GA 31791

· Inspections will be conducted prior to the event and permits will be issued at that time. The time frame for inspections will be announced to vendors prior to the event. If inspectors are available, inspections may be available the day before an event to vendors willing to set up early.

· Please have all equipment set up and all hot and cold holding units, warmers, etc. up to temperature prior to inspection. (Basically be ready to sell)

· Vendors ARE NOT allowed to sell prior to being inspected and permitted.
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